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Newsletter 15 th June 2018 

St Peter and St Paul Catholic Academy  
 

 
Celebration of St Peter and St Paul 

 
Friday 29th June is the celebration day of St Peter and St Paul, the Academy would like to invite you to join us 
in commemorating.  
 
Mass will begin at 11:00am, parents who join us for the Mass will then be able to attend with their child for 
lunch. 
 
Letters were sent home with the children this week which will enable you to either make a payment in cash or 
cheque in the dropbox, alternately you can book the Feast day meal on School Gateway. Please ensure you let 
the office know by Monday 18th June so that we can inform the kitchen for catering purposes. Unfortunately 
no additional meal choices can be added to the kitchen order after this date.  
 

Our Feast Meal comprises of:   Main Course 
Roast Turkey with stuffing, 

or 
Vegetable Pasty. 

both 
served with Roast Potatoes 

 
Dessert 

Lemon Drizzle Cake 
 

Served daily: Seasonal vegetables and salads, fresh fruit pots and yoghurt 
 

*KS1 Children are FREE   *KS2 Children cost £2.20 *Siblings under school age £2.20 *Adults cost £3.00 

Children eligible for Free School Meals will have their lunch provided free of charge as normal. 

 

 
Congratulations to Ling Ling and Austin for winning the Summer Fair poster competition. 



Academy 
Attendance: 
 

EYFS – 98.3% 

Year 1 – 97.7% 

Year 2 – 97.1% 

Year 3 – 98.8% 

Year 4 – 97.0% 

Year 5 – 92.6% 

Year 6 – 97.9% 

Overall Academy 

Attendance – 97.0% 

Our aim is 97% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Igloo 
 

We have already got 125 bottles, 
please keep saving 

 
The children are building an igloo 

out of milk bottles. The class 
needs 300, four-pint milk bottles 

with lids. 
 

Please could you save and rinse 
any bottles and bring them into 

the Academy. 
 

 
 
 

 

Jam Jars for Jolly Jars 
Teddy bears for 

cuddles 
 

Thank you for all your donations of 
glass jars, but we still need more. 

 
If you have any spare sauce, jam, 

coffee or glass jars of any kind, the 
PTA would be grateful for them. 

 
Please could you wash your jar and 
hand this into the Academy office. 

 
Any unwanted teddy bears would find 

a new home at the fair. 
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Violin Lessons 
 

The Academy is very fortunate to 
be able to offer violin lessons, via 
the Bromley Youth Music Trust.  

 
Ms Moore will be coming in next 
week to give the children a violin 

demonstration and play a few 
pieces. 

 
If you would like your child to 

start  
Violin lessons in September, 

please collect a BYMT form from 
the Academy office or speak to  

Dr Shore. 
 
 

 

 

Sports Day  
10th July 

 
Weather permitting , this 
year’s Sport Day will be 
taking place on 10th July. 

 
KS1 will start at 9:30am 
and KS2 will begin at 

1:30pm. All parents are 
welcome and refreshments 
for adults will be available 
at a small cost courtesy of 

the PTA. 
 

The PTA will also be 
supplying the pupils with 
ice poles at the end of the 

day.  
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*Parents/Carers welcome to attend 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th June Chislehurst Mix – Selected Year 5 pupils 

19th June 
Year 5/6 Catholic Schools Athletics Competition 
Norman Park 

20th June Football and Netball Match against Holy Innocents 4pm 

20th June Class photos 

21st June Year 2 Assembly* 

27th June Year 6 – Trip to Royal Observatory Greenwich 

28th June Year 1 Assembly* 

29th June Feast Day of St Peter and St Paul – EYFS Mass* 

29th June PTA Summer Fair 

2nd July Year 6 Bikeability Course  

4th July Year 4 Liturgy* 

04th July Year 1 Trip Leeds Castle 

5th July Year 5 Assembly* 

10th July Sports Day* 

11th July Year 6 Trip Bowling 

12th July Year 3 Assembly* 

13th July Year 6 Leavers Mass, Year 6 parents invited 

16th July Year 6 Bikeability Day 1 

17th July Year 6 Bikeability Day 2 

19th July PTA Tuck Shop 3:15pm 

20th July Year 6 Production * 
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Summer Raffle 
 

Today, your child will have come home with raffle tickets to the value of£10 worth of for you and your 
child to sell. 

 
All proceeds from the raffle will go towards a new shelter in the playground and if possible to enhance 

the play equipment. 
 

All you need to do is ensure your 10 stubs are filled out correctly and your £10 is returned along with 
your stubs in the envelope provided. Please return all sold tickets to the class teacher or the Academy 

office. 
 

The classes are running a competition to see which class can sell the most tickets.  
The winning class will win an award that their teachers will pick for them. 

 
Any unsold tickets please also return so we can try and sell elsewhere. 

 
We have more tickets available at the office if needed and thank you so much for your support in our 

fundraising efforts! 
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